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T.A.B. (Teen Advisory Board) 

 
At the Hudson Area Library, we believe teens hold 
the key to the future. We want to help them 
unlock it by offering fun leadership opportunities. 
 
We’re looking for active members for our Teen 
Advisory Board (TAB), a group comprised of teens 
in grades 6-12. The board meets one Friday each 
month, and members also participate in programs. 
We count on TAB members to tell us about the 
kinds of books, magazines, movies and music 
they'd like to see at the library.  
 



We believe teen involvement gives youth a more 
authentic library experience. TAB members help 
ensure the library is a teen-friendly place and that 
we're planning programs teens actually want to 
attend with their friends.  
 
For teens, TAB service boosts their confidence, 
teaches them how to manage time and resources, 
gives them a sense of ownership in the library, and 
offers a chance to acquire community service 
hours. Teens can make new friends and mentor 
younger members.  
 
We ask TAB applicants to fill out a short form that 
asks about their interests, ideas, favorite genres 
and special skills.  
 
Get the application and more information at 
www.hudsonpubliclibrary.org. Click on the 'Teens 
and Tweens" button. 
 

Spring Cleaning 

 
When it comes to organization, most people love 



the result but dread the process. At the Hudson 
Area Library, we've invited a professional 
organizer to share her best strategies to take the 
stress out of spring cleaning.  
 
Valerie Cady, who runs Winnow and Spruce 
Organizing, will share the psychological benefits of 
getting organized, how to overcome 
organizational hurdles, how to make decisions 
about what to keep, and creative ways to store 
and enjoy what we love. Her program "Clear the 
Clutter, Keep the Joy" is Thursday, May 3 at 6:30 
p.m. Space is limited, so please register for this 
event.  
 
Whether you own too many things, are 
surrounded by an abundance of items you've 
inherited from loved ones, or you simply want to 
downsize, we've asked Cady to share her 
strategies that will take you from feeling 
overwhelmed to feeling overjoyed. Cady has 
tackled projects as small as a closet and as large as 
a 50-foot storage trailer. She also does special 
projects such as setting up a filing system, 
organizing a computer, creating digital photo 



albums or organizing recipes.  
 
Learn more about Cady at her website: 
www.winnowandspruceorganizing.com. 
 

Gardening At The Library  

 
In anticipation of summer, the Hudson library will 
be hosting two special gardening programs this 
month.  
 
On Saturday, May 12 at 10:30, you can join us for 
a program about Community Supported 
Agriculture (CSA). CSA has become a popular way 
for consumers to buy seasonal food directly from 
a local farmer. Megan Greeson from Sweet Top 
Farm will be leading a presentation and discussion 
about CSA, its history in our region, what it is, its 
importance and how you can participate. Her farm 
in Deer Park, Wisconsin grows more than 75 
varieties of vegetables using sustainable, chemical 
free practices and delivers to Hudson, North 
Hudson, River Falls, and Woodbury.  
 



The library is also very fortunate to be hosting 
multi-award winning author Heather Holm on 
Saturday, May 26 at 10:30 for a program entitled 
"What You Can Do for Pollinators." Roughly one 
third of the agricultural output in the U.S. is 
dependent on pollinators like butterflies, bees, 
bats and ants. Much of the food we eat and plants 
we enjoy are dependent on their work and 
industry. Holm will be sharing her insight and 
knowledge to help you grow a pollinator-friendly 
garden this summer. To find out more, check out 
her website - pollinatorsnativeplants.com.  
 
Everyone is welcome and there's no registration 
required for either of these programs.  
 
Hope you can join us! 
 

New Fiction in May 

 
The Forgotten Road by Richard Paul Evans 
The Crooked Staircase by Dean Koontz 
How It Happened by Michael Koryta 
The Dark Angel by Elly Griffiths 



Before And Again by Barbara Delinsky 
Twisted Prey by John Sandford 
The Cast by Danielle Steel 
Love And Ruin by Paula Mclain 
Shelter In Place by Nora Roberts 
A Court Of Frost And Starlight by Sarah J. Maas 
Legendary by Stephanie Garber 
War Storm by Victoria Aveyard 
A Reaper At The Gates by Sabaa Tahir 
The Burning Maze by Rick Riordan 
On The Come Up by Angie Thomas 


